
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Vision: To be a dynamic and credible central bank that contributes to the economic development of Zambia  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 

The Bank of Zambia wishes to advise all investors in Government securities and 

the general public that with effect from February 5, 2019, the handling fee 

charged on Government securities has been reduced to 1 percent from 2 percent. 

This measure is intended to reduce transaction costs incurred by investors in             

Government securities in particular and promote the Government securities mar-

ket in general. The handling fee will be applied on the discount income on    

Treasury bills and on the coupon interest earned on Government bonds.  
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